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Dalhousie University intends to apply the emergency retention mechanism to nominate an existing 

faculty member for a NSERC Tier 1 Canada Research Chair.  

The allocation of this Canada Research �ŚĂŝƌ�ƐƵƉƉŽƌƚƐ��ĂůŚŽƵƐŝĞ͛Ɛ�ZĞƐĞĂƌĐŚ�ĂŶĚ�/ŶŶŽǀĂƚŝŽŶ�^ƚƌĂƚĞŐŝĐ�

DiƌĞĐƚŝŽŶ͕�ĂŶĚ�ŝƐ�ĚŝƌĞĐƚůǇ�ĂůŝŐŶĞĚ�ǁŝƚŚ�ƚŚĞ�^ŝŐŶĂƚƵƌĞ�ZĞƐĞĂƌĐŚ��ůƵƐƚĞƌ�͞,ĞĂůƚŚǇ�WĞŽƉůĞ͕�,ĞĂůƚŚǇ�

�ŽŵŵƵŶŝƚŝĞƐ͕�,ĞĂůƚŚǇ�WŽƉƵůĂƚŝŽŶƐ͟. The nominee is an outstanding researcher who has made 

exceptional research, teaching and administrative contributions to the Department, Faculty and 

University. The nominee is considered an international leader in the field and, as such, has been actively 

approached by another institution. Loss of this researcher would have a significant negative impact on 

the Dalhousie community. 

Dalhousie is committed to ĞƋƵŝƚǇ͕�ĚŝǀĞƌƐŝƚǇ�ĂŶĚ�ŝŶĐůƵƐŝŽŶ͘�dŚĞ�ŝŶƐƚŝƚƵƚŝŽŶ͛Ɛ�ŐĂƉƐ�ĂŶĚ�ƚĂƌŐĞƚƐ�ĨŽƌ�ƚŚĞ�ĨŽƵƌ�

designated groups was taken into consideration when making this decision. 

This transparency statement has been posted to fulfill the requirements of the Canada Research Chairs 

Program (http://www.chairs-chaires.gc.ca/program-programme/equity-equite/recruitment-

recrutement-eng.aspx, section 8) 

 

This decision has been approved by: 

Alice Aiken, PhD Teri C. Balser, PhD 
Vice-President, Research and Innovation Provost & Vice-President, Academic 
Dalhousie University Dalhousie University 
Alice.Aiken@dal.ca provost@dal.ca 
902-494-
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